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SAFEGUARDING 
Our Diocesan Safeguarding Officer, 
Becks (Rebekah Davie-Tettmar) is coming to 
St David's on Tuesday, 6 February between 2 
and 4.30 pm to lead a training session on 
Safeguarding.  Everyone working with 
children in our Ministry Area is encouraged, to 
attend this important training event. 
 
Pastoral Care Team  
Will meet on Tuesday, 9th January, at 9.30 
am 
 
Ministry Area Committee meeting 
Will meet at 7 pm on Tuesday, 9 January at 
7 pm in St Ffraid’s Church Hall. 
 
Walsingham Mass and meeting 
Will take place on Saturday, 13th January at 
11.30 am.  
The first Pilgrim's Mass and meeting of this 
season will be at Bangor Cathedral on 
Saturday, 4th February, starting at 12 noon. 
Please bring a packed lunch with you. 
This is an informal opportunity to meet those 
going on/thinking of going on the Walsingham 
Pilgrimage 2018 and all are welcome to come 
and find out a little more. 
 
Synod Ynys Mon 
Will meet on Monday morning, 15th January 
at Y Ganolfan, Llabedrgoch. 
 
St Cybi Committee 
Will meet on Tuesday, 23rd January at 11.00 
am. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Jane writes:  
A huge 'thank you' to all who contributed, in 
so many ways, to our Christmas 
programme of services and events. It was a 
huge team effort, and much appreciated, 
particularly at a time when many of you 
were poorly with colds/flu this 
Christmastide. 
With every blessing for 2018. 
 
WEDNESDAY AND SATURDAY 
Holy Communion takes place at St Cybi on 
Wednesday 10 January at 10.30 am.  A 
Coffee Morning will be held after this service 
and also at 10.30 am on Saturday 13 
January.   
 
Bible Study at St. David's, Morawelon 
Will continue on Thursdays at 6.30 pm. Our 
new study book is 'The Beatitudes: 
Developing Spiritual Character', written by 
John Stott. We start at 6.30 pm with a cup 
of tea/coffee and all are very welcome. 
 
St Cybi 
The collection at the Crib Service was 
£293.87.  As usual this money is being 
donated to Hope House. 
Christmas Tree Festival - £643.69 was 
raised during this event. 
 
Donations 
Reminder: Any cheques being paid to the 
Ministry Area should now be written with 
the Payee name of Bro Cybi Ministry Area 
or Bro Cybi MA. Thank you 
 
	
  

MINISTRY TEAM: Rev’d Jane Bailey: 764780 or jane.r.bailey3@gmail.com 
Ministry Area Wardens: Edna Aldred & Carys Griffiths 

Readers: Richard Parry and Janet Waddington 
Area Dean: Rev’d Canon Emlyn Williams – 01248 421275 or ecsaer@icloud.com 

Website: www.holyheadparishchurches.co.uk 
Items for Website and events Diary:  Edna Aldred on 861388 or ednaaldred@gmail.com 

Press notifications: Lorna Owen on 860191 
	
  

Epiphany 
7 January 2018 
9.15 am St David – Holy Communion 
9.15 am St Gwenfaen – Holy Communion 
 

11.00 am St Cybi – Holy Communion 

11.00 am St Ffraid – Holy Communion 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

Epiphany 2 
14 January 2018 
9.15 am St David – Morning Prayer 
9.15 am St Gwenfaen – Holy Communion 
 

11.00 am St Cybi – Morning Prayer 

11.00 am St Ffraid – Holy Communion 

	
  


